
Date: 8th December 2021

To Our Stakeholders:

We are  re-committed to the UN Global Compact and the Ten Principles, and to delivering the highest level 

of service, while taking an active role in supporting the community, managing resources carefully, and 

reducing waste. Looking to the future at ANHAM we have the opportunity to enhance the wellbeing of 

thousands of people and deliver services that make our customers, employees, and local communities 

lives a little easier.

We also recognize the importance of building bridges between our sub-contractors and the local 

communities through initiatives that stimulate long-term development. Investments in, for example, fruit

and vegetable production, training centers, and transport infrastructure all allow local communities to 

prosper long beyond the life-cycle of our contract in the Host Nation.

I would like to thank each and every one of ANHAM’s employees for their efforts during 20201 and I look 

forward to doing even more together in the years ahead.

Best Regards, 

Jay Ward
CEO of ANHAM FZCO




